
 

 
        School Year 2022-23  

Dear Little Explorers Parents/ Carers, 

Little Explorers drop off and pick up access arrangements. 

 

Morning entrance for an 8.45am start is via The 

Pathway through the gate on Atwood Drive. 

For children leaving at 11.45am or arriving for 12.30pm 

the entrance and exit is though The Driveway accessed 

from Corbet Close. If you choose to drive please park and 

walk up The Driveway entering the school site through 

the pedestrian gate. 

Afternoon exit for children leaving at 3.30pm is on foot 

via The Pathway onto Atwood Drive.  

 

Out of courtesy to our Atwood Drive neighbours please 

ensure you are considerate where you park when picking 

up and dropping off. There is plenty of parking in and 

around Atwood Drive, please park respectfully. 

 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs McLaren and Mrs Fitz-Gerald 

 

 
 
 
 


